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TO: All Law Enforcement Officials 

FROM: B. Sue Fulton, Chair and Chief Administrator 

DATE: June 21, 2019 

SUBJECT: Change to collector vehicle sticker cycle from 2 years to 5 years 

 
Effective July 1, 2019, the collector vehicle sticker cycle will change from the current two (2) year 
cycle to a five (5) year cycle. 
 
Collector vehicles are vehicles less than twenty-five (25) years old that were manufactured or exist 
in limited numbers. Collector Vehicles that are 21 years through 24 years of age will receive the 
appropriate sticker that will expire when the vehicle is 25 years old. No vehicle 25 years or older 
should display a collector vehicle sticker. 
 
Any questions about this change should be directed to the MVC’s Inspection Services office at  
(609) 633-9460. 
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